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10th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Year 4 Leavers’ Dates 2023 

 
Tuesday 18th July   
We will be holding a leavers’ presentation evening at 6.00pm for the children to celebrate their 
achievements throughout the year. Parents/carers please come and join us for this event. We are 
hoping to hold this outside but this will be dependent on the weather.  
 
Thursday 20th July 
Leavers’ Lunch. Year 4 will have a special hot dinner that they have chosen as a year group.  If 
children would prefer sandwiches, they are still welcome to bring a packed lunch from home or 
order sandwiches from the kitchen as usual. They will still eat in the hall with everyone else. 
Please order via SchoolMoney.  
 
Thursday 20th July 
Leavers’ Party (5:00pm – 6.30pm) – This is for the Year 4 children only. Hopefully the weather will 
be good so that we can have some fun outside.  We will have an inflatable, chip shop chips, bread 
and butter and ice lollies.  Children can come in their own clothes with trainers or sensible shoes.  
Please drop off and collect at the KS2 gate. 
 
Friday 21st July  
As tradition on the last day of Year 4, the children will have the opportunity to sign each other’s 
leavers’ books (these are provided by the school) and if they wish each other’s shirts. We ask that 
if children wish to have a shirt signed by the other children that they bring this shirt in addition to 
the one that they will be wearing throughout the school day. Please could children also bring their 
own marker pens/sharpies for this.  
 
Thank you for your continued support throughout this year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss A Whitney 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 


